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English	translation	-		

“Home in Washington,” the new season launch 

December 30, 2015 

Chinese language programs in the greater Washington area "Home in 
Washington" is going to launch a new season of programs in late December. 
In Montgomery County, Maryland, the show time is Wednesdays 15:30pm to 
18:30pm, Sundays 23:00pm to 12:00am, on Channel 21.  In Fairfax, Virginia, 
the show time is 7:00pm on Monday, Wednesday, Friday and 8:00am on 
Saturday.  

At the beginning of the New season, Attorney Julie Oliver-Zhang has been 
invited to give an in-depth discussion of the two main themes that is 
concerned by the Chinese community- legal issues derived from EB5 
investments and drugs disputes. She will share some real cases with the 
audience under lawyer’s confidential duty to clients. 

For details of the program, please contact Huipu Zhao: (301) 538-6585, or 
Cuilan Xu: (301) 905-6589. 
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